
 

   
    

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

  
 

      
 

  
 

 
   

 
 

    
   

   
  

 
     

    
  

 
 

  
 

 
 

  
 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am pleased to recommend The Valley Church as an exceptional place for spiritual growth and 
community involvement. Since its founding in 194, it has built a strong reputation for providing a 
welcoming and supportive environment for individuals at various stages of their faith journey. 

The Valley Church has a strong commitment to fostering a sense of belonging that is evident in its 
numerous offerings, including regular worship services and outreach programs that actively engage the 
local community. Its dedication to empowering individuals to live out their faith in practical ways is a 
true testament to its strong leadership and mission. 

The Valley Church has a wonderful team, comprised of dedicated and compassionate individuals who 
work collaboratively to provide meaningful experiences for all who seek to grow spiritually. Whether 
through insightful biblical teachings or opportunities for personal connection, the team at The Valley 
Church is committed to nurturing faith and guiding individuals toward deeper fulfilment. 

For anyone seeking a community-centered church with a devoted team, I highly recommend The Valley 
Church. It is an institution that genuinely cares for its members and actively contributes to the spiritual 
and social well-being of the community. 

Sincerely, 

Eric Curtis 
Strategic-Partner 
Schooley Mitchell 

2925 Seminole Way Piqua, Ohio USA, 45356 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/curtis 
Main: 513-432-2116 Email: eric.curtis@schooleymitchell.com 
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